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Dear Anthony  

 

BSF – READINESS TO DELIVER  

 

We are writing on behalf of Brent Council in full support of the BSF submission to seek early entry to the 

programme, and to confirm the commitment given in the letter of 4th March 2008. 

 

Brent notes the requirements set out in the Readiness to Deliver submission illustrated by the Guidance 

for local Authorities in BSF Waves 4-6 and is committed to meeting them. 

 

We understand that the default model is the Local Education Partnership (LEP), unless otherwise agreed 

with DCSF and PFS, and we will seek to follow the LEP and only propose an appropriate alternative 

when it offers value for money. 

 

We also confirm that we are willing to procure an integrated ICT managed service. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

 

Gareth Daniel  Cllr Paul Lorber 

Chief Executive Leader of Brent Council  
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